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We refer to the issue raised by Mr. J.G. from Kuala Lumpur in your
publication dated 09 November 2009.

We feel sorry and apologise for the inconvenience faced by his fellow
friend. Actually, the Land Office always accepted advance payment for
quit rent. This practice had been implemented since 2006.

We noticed that the person attending to the case at the counter
misunderstood the whole process and unfortunately there was no
officer around to solve the problem since they were attending a
meeting.

Mr J.G. or his friend is welcome to make the advance payment for the
quit rent any time during office hours or directly contact our officer in-
charge, Mr. Anuar Salleh at his direct line 03-26103427 or e-mail at
anuar@ptgwp.gov.my

(LATIF ALI)
Deputy Director of Land and Mines Office
Federal Territories
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